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Farwell Jensen, Jane@Waterboards

From: Nulph, Robert <rnulph@delnorte.k12.ca.us>
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 9:22 AM
To: Prager, John@Waterboards
Cc: Unit, Wr_Hearing@Waterboards; O'Hagan, John@Waterboards; Mrowka, 

Kathy@Waterboards
Subject: Re: Redwood Park CSD - Failure to File Report Hearing

Thank you for your quick response to my inquiry and we are in agreement that rescheduling will be beneficial 
to us as well.   
 
Rob 
 
On Tue, Feb 21, 2017 at 8:57 AM, Prager, John@Waterboards <John.Prager@waterboards.ca.gov> wrote: 

Ladies and gentleman, 

  

The parties to the above noted matter have entered into settlement negotiations. In order to provide the parties 
with more time to focus on settling this matter, the parties hereby jointly request that the Hearing Team 
postpone the hearing and associated submittal deadlines for this matter.  The parties will contact the Hearings 
Team shortly to provide an update on the completion of settlement negotiations.  

  

Thank you, 

  

John Prager, Attorney for the Prosecution Team 

Office of Enforcement 

State Water Resources Control Board 

  

  

 
 
 
 
--  
Robert Nulph 
Supervisor, Maintenance & Operations  
Del Norte County Unified School District 
301 W. Washington Blvd 
Crescent City. Ca  95531 
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Ph: 707-464-0253 
Cell: 707-954-8166 
Fax: 707-464-0256 


